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Term Dates 
 

October half term  
 Monday 28th October – Friday 

1st November 
 
 

Christmas Holidays 
Last day in school Friday 20th 

December  
First day back – Tuesday 7th 

January 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
A very warm welcome to all our new 
starters and welcome back to all our 
returners.  The new term has got off 
to a good start with all the new 
children settling in and getting to 
know their Key Person and new 
friends. 
 
If you have any queries about any 
aspect of nursery, please just ask your 
child’s Key Person or contact me, you 
can e-mail me directly on  
head@parkview-nur.cumbria.sch.uk  
or contact Mrs Bradley in the office 
on  
admin@parkview-nur.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

Miss Rhiannon Hughes 

Headteacher 

 

Clothing 
Just a reminder that we do play 
outside every day and with the 
colder weather coming please 
make sure your child comes with a 
warm coat and a hat.   
Remember the best things to wear 
for nursery are easily managed 
clothes for the toilet and shoes that 
are suitable for climbing outside 
and that they can manage 
themselves.  Velcro is ideal. 
The children are learning how to 
put on their own coat and fasten it 
up, if you can support this at home 
it would be very helpful. 

 

Parkview is on Facebook! 
Please follow the link below to find our 
Facebook page if you haven’t already, 
or you can just search for us when you 

are logged into Facebook. 
Please like and follow the page to get 

regular updates. 
Parkview Nursery Facebook Page 

Tapestry 
If you haven’t already, please 

activate your Tapestry account, 
sent to the email you provided, to 

receive regular updates on your 
child’s learning. 

mailto:ead@parkview-nur.cumbria.sch.uk
mailto:admin@parkview-nur.cumbria.sch.uk
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057513096541


 

 
Names in Uniform 

Lots of children are wearing school 
uniform this year but we are 

struggling when they take them off 
as many do not have names in.  

Could you please make sure that 
your child’s full name is written 

inside all items of clothing so that we 
can try and re-unite lost items with 

the right child. 

 

Snack Money 
Thank you to everyone who has paid 

for their child’s snack. 
If you have not yet paid for your 

child’s snack please could you do so 
as soon as possible.   

We prefer on-line payments if 
possible, but will take cash if you are 

unable to pay on-line. 
Please use the following details: 

Account Name: Parkview Nursery 
School   Sort Code: 09-01-56  

Account Number: 74441303 and use 
your child’s name as a reference. 

 
If you have any questions about snack 
payments, dinner or session payments 
please contact Mrs Bradley in the office 

on 772840 or admin@parkview-
nur.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

Important Autumn Term Dates 

• Bags2School Thursday 3rd 
October 

• Parent/Key Worker meetings 
Week Commencing 11th 
November – Dates and times 
TBC 

• Trips to the woods – Week 
commencing 18th November – 
Dates and Times TBC. 

• Christmas Party Day – 
Wednesday 18th December 

Arrival and collection times 
Please try and ensure your child is 

here as near as possible to the start 
of their session, 8:45 in the morning 

and 12:30 in the afternoon. 
The group activity with their Key 

Person starts soon after their arrival 
time and it can be very distracting 

for the children to keep stopping to 
welcome late arrivals. 

The group activity is an important 
part of your child’s learning and is 

particularly important for their 
listening and attention skills. We 
understand that at times, things 
happen and you may be running 

late, if this is the case Mrs Hughes or 
Mrs Bradley will meet you in the 

entrance and take your child 
through to their group. 

 

Book Bags 
We kindly ask that your child brings 
their Parkview Nursery School book 
bag with them each day to ensure 
they can change their book. 
If you have not yet purchased one 
the link is available on the website or 
feel free to email our admin email 
address. 
We also ask that if your child has a 
keyring on their book bag, it be 
placed on the zip inside as we are 
learning to recognise our names on 
our book bags and if the children can 
see their keyrings it gives away the 
game! 

 


